
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN 
September 3, 2015   

 

 “Be A Gift To The World” 

 

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All 

Concerned?  Will It Build Good Will And Better Friendships?  

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?” 

 

 
September Sgt. at Arms – Penny Jo Zagel 

September Greeter – Loni Jaeger 

 

HUHS Pickup – 9/3 – Melissa Richards, 9/10 – Colleen Baus, 9/17 – 

Brad Traver, 9/24 – Gretchen Vickney. 

 

September Birthdays  - 9/15 – Loni Jaeger, 9/18 – Brad Traver, 9/30 – 

Peter Wilk.  

 

SEPTEMBER PROGRAM ASSIGNMENTS – 9/3 – Tim Algiers, 

9/10 – Dawn Mueller, 9/17 – Board Meeting, 9/24 – Colleen Baus. 

 

OCTOBER PROGRAM ASSIGNMENTS – 10/1 - Tom 

Doubleday, 10/8 – Janean Handel, 10/15 – Club Meeting, 10/22 – Loni 

Jaeger, 10/29 – Paul Johnsen.  

 

Ace of Hearts Raffle Volunteer Schedule –September - TBD. 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING 

August 27, 2015 

 
OPENING: President Lisa Olson called the meeting to order.  Paul 

Johnsen led the club in prayer.  Lisa then led the club in the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag.  Our two local District Administrators celebrated 

their birthdays this week.  Lisa Olson, August 26
th

 and Mark Smits on 

August 29
th

.  Congratulations Lisa and Mark!  

 



GREETERS REPORT:  Loni Jaeger introduced the guests in 

attendance at today’s meeting. 

 

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Taylor Kieckhefer and Austin 

Matthies, our September Students of the Month, will be in attendance at 

Thursday’s meeting.  

 

EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT:   

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   

Lisa highlighted the upcoming programs and events for the 

club. 

Lisa reminded club members to check the website for program 

assignments.  You should also let Fred or Lisa know when you have 

finalized a program speaker so it can be put on the calendar of events.  

Todd Rusniak will speak about the Hartford Youth Football program at 

the September 3
rd

 club meeting. 

Chamber of Commerce Director, Scott Henke, will be our program 

speaker on September 10
th

. 

Erin Wilk will speak about the Pink Pumpkin Run at our September 

17
th

 club meeting.  Lisa will also summarize the topics covered at the 

board meeting. 

Lisa announced that this year’s “Community U” would take place on 

October 5
th

 at Hartford Union High School.  

This year’s “Grapes, Greens, and Hops” golf outing will be held at the 

Washington County Golf Course on September 11
th

.  Please start 

promoting the event.  Registration will start at 4:00 PM with the 

shotgun start at 4:30 PM. 

Jeff Millikin has invited the club to attend his retirement party given by 

his daughters.  It will be held on September 2
nd

 from 7-10 PM at the 

Erin Town Hall. 



PROGRAM:   

Birthday Raffle – 

 
Ace of Hearts Raffle – 

 

Attendance:   

Sgt. At Arms Report:   

 

 

 


